FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Focus Groups Identify Community Needs and Opportunities

On DATE, CITY residents participated in a focus group workshop as part of the Iowa’s Living Roadways Community Visioning Program. The focus groups are part of an input-gathering process underway to identify transportation needs and opportunities for enhancements in CITY.

During the focus groups, participants identified on a map places where traveling around <CITY> is difficult as well as areas that are considered assets. After reviewing the maps, participants identified three locations in the community that best reflect the transportation assets and barriers discussed. These locations will be photographed by Iowa State University student interns. 
Some of the major needs and opportunities that emerged are LIST SOME ISSUES THAT EMERGED. Participants identified LIST SOME PLACES MENTIONED as assets to the community.
The next step in the process will be a goal-setting meeting to be set in the coming weeks. During this meeting, the Stuart Visioning Committee will review the information they have gathered and identify priorities for the transportation enhancement plan for <CITY>. 

To learn more about participating in the visioning process, please call COMMITTEE CHAIR at PHONE NUMBER or TF FIELD COORDINATOR, Trees Forever field coordinator, at PHONE NUMBER.

The Iowa’s Living Roadways Community Visioning Program is sponsored by the Iowa Department of Transportation in partnership with Iowa State University Extension Landscape Architecture and Trees Forever.
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